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Jog a Thon Fundraiser 

The Jog-a-thon is TODAY! Have you sent out the promotional flyer to your friends and family yet? 
Remember that there are some INCREDIBLE prizes up for grabs for the students, but only ONE WEEK 
left to collect donations! Donations will be tallied on Friday, October 6, and prizes will be awarded 
the following week.  For more information, visit www.ecs.school/fundraisers.  

Intramural Sports 

Intramural sports for kickball and volleyball begins this Monday, October 2! Every student will be 

able to participate in each sport. No sign-up necessary! Week 1 will be practices, Weeks 2-3 will be 

practice games, Weeks 4-5 will be “Tournament Games.”  

Dress code for the sports times will be Casual Uniform (please see student handbook). However, 

please make sure students wear their everyday uniform to school. They will change before sports 

time. 

Kickball/Volleyball – October 2nd – November 3rd; sneakers/tennis shoes required. Knee pads 

optional for volleyball. 

• 1st-3rd Grade Kickball – Tuesdays and Fridays– 2:15-3:00 

o October – (5,8) (12,15) (19,22) (26,29) 

o November - (3,6) 

 
• 4th-6th Grade Volleyball – Monday and Thursdays – 2:15-3:00 

o October – (4,7) (11,14) (18,21) (25,28) 

o November – (2,5) 

Yard Sale 

Thank you to everyone who helped with the yard sale.  Our grand total was $5800.  Way to go ECS.  

 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 

Monday, October 9 – No School (Columbus Day) 
Wednesday, October 11 – October tuition payment late fees applied (school day after 10/10) 
Friday, October 14 – Invoices sent out 
Tuesday, October 17 – End of First Quarter (Noon Dismissal)  
Friday, October 20 – Report Cards sent out on Schoolworx 

http://www.ecs.school/fundraisers

